



JUN 28 2006

Reference: 141840

Will Koop, Coordinator B.C. Tap Water Alliance PO Box 39154 Vancouver BC V6R 1G0

Dear Mr. Koop:

Thank you for your letter of June 13, 2006, and your enclosed report "From Wisdom to Tyranny - A History of British Columbia's Drinking Watershed Reserves". The exhaustive amount of effort you have put into this work is admirable. I have forwarded it to staff in the ministry for their review and reference.

Thank you again for writing me.

Sincerely,

rees

Pat Bell

Minister

Telephone: 250 387-1023 Facsimile: 250 387-1522

Web Address: http://www.al.gov.bc.ca